
 

 

November 1, 2018 

 

 

Notice of termination of sending postcard for  

“Information of Completed Registration of International Money Transfer Service” 

 

 

Thank you for always using Seven Bank.  

 

Effective November 18, 2018, we will no longer send the postcard "Information of 

Completed Registration of International Money Transfer Service” when customers have 

completed their registration to International Money Transfer Service Agreement or 

Additional Receiver Registration. 

  Kindly verify the completed registration in the International Money Transfer 

screen of Direct Banking Service and Mobile App or via the ATM screen. 

 

We appreciate your continued support.  
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